Fin-2-C(5)-1/2020
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Finance (W&M) Department

From
The Additional Chief Secretary (Finance) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh

To
1 All Administrative Secretaries to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

2 All Heads of Departments
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171002, the December 10", 2020

Subject: Cash Management System- Guidelines for expenditure
in Quarter 3 (Q3) of Financial Year 2020-21.

Madam/Sir,

| am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to
say that the Guidelines/ Instructions issued vide this Department letter
of even number dated 28-09-2020 for Q3 of the Financial Year 2020-
21, have been reviewed by the State Government and it has been
decided to withdraw the instructions dated 28-09-2020 forthwith. The

departments may, therefore, make expenditure as usual here-in-after.

Yours faithfully

(Pafdeep Kumar)
Deputy Secretary (Finance) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Contact No. 0177-2628506



